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What Can You Do? Take Action! WHO & UN Lead 

Paint Alliance newsletter, June 

2020 

The Lead Paint Alliance is seeking good quality photographs 

connected to the elimination of lead paint for use in its 

publications, and readers are invited to submit suitable 

photographs to noleadinpaint@who.int and lead-

cadmiumchemicals@un.org. If you are planning an event and will be taking photographs 

showing peoples’ faces, please note the need to obtain those peoples’ consent for their likeness 

to be published. This needs to be done at the time the picture is taken so must be planned for. 

The general requirements for providing photographs are as follows: 

 The copyright owner must give permission to WHO and UNEP to use the picture 

 Any person who is depicted in a photograph and who is recognisable must give informed 

consent to the use of their image in the form of a signed declaration of consent. 

 The depiction of children is especially sensitive and written consent for use of a child’s 

image must be given by the parent or legal guardian. 

 No payment will be provided for photographs but the photographer will be acknowledged 

in the publication in which the picture is used. 

 

For further information together with template consent forms please send an email to 

noleadinpaint@who.int. 
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